
Meeting Date: August 17, 2022  

Decision of the Yukon Liquor Board  

ITEM # 22-14 

Yukon Liquor Board approves in principle the transfer of existing licenses for the Faro Studio Hotel (Food 

Primary – all; Liquor Primary – all; Off-Premise Liquor) from Phyllis Villaver to Sylvia McNabb, providing 

that all the requirements of the Liquor Act and Regulations have been met.  

This decision is based on the application as presented to board, and relevant sections of the Liquor Act 

and Regulations and board policy.  

Yukon Liquor Act Sections: 23, 24, 60 and 62  

Yukon Liquor Regulations: 3, 5, 9, 10, 11(1), 31, 46, and 47.  

Yukon Liquor Policy Tab: 11-B 

 


